Notice of Preparation of Assessment Roll for
2025

Notice is hereby given that the Combined Tax and Assessment
Notices have been mailed or emailed on May 27, 2025 to all property
owners in the Village of Glenwood. In accordance with Section 311 of
the Municipal Government Act, Revised Statutes of Alberta 2000,
Chapter M-26 all persons are deemed to have received their
Combined Tax and Assessment Notice as a result of this notice.
Taxes are due on August 2, 2025.

The Assessment Roll is open for inspection at the Village Office,
located at 59 Main Avenue N.W. The Village Office is open to the
public on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

If you have questions regarding your assessment, please contact the
Village Office during regular hours either in person, by telephone at
(403)626-3233, or by email at office@glenwood.ca

If you wish to appeal your assessment please fill out the Assessment
Review Board Complaint Form, available at the Village office or online
at http://www/municipalaffairs.alberta.ca/documents/as/LGS1402.pdf

Please include the applicable fee as shown on the combined notice.
The final due date for appeal is August 4, 2025.

Dated this 27" day of May, 2025
Cynthia Vizzutti

Chief Administrative Office
Village of Glenwood

P.O. Box 1084

Glenwood, Alberta
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